
Financial Project ID: 441551-1,441535-1  

 

Mid June 2023 

City of Bradenton, Manatee County FL 

 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will begin a 1.7-mile resurfacing project along 
State Road (SR) 64 from 43rd Street West to 15th Street West and then from 10th Street West to 
10th Street East in Manatee County.  The improvements consist of primarily milling and  
resurfacing, drainage improvements, updated signing and marking, installing intelligent  
transportation equipment and signalization, replacing bridge expansion joints, and installing  
improved lighting for safety.  Pedestrian detours will be needed throughout the work zone.  To 
minimize the inconvenience, most  lane closures will be overnight from 10 p.m. to 6 a.m., with 
the exception of the bridge joint replacement and when cement work is required.  Access to all 
bus stops will be maintained.  

 
 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Resurfacing 
• Milling 

• Widening 
• Base work, curb, gutter, sidewalk 

• Drainage improvements 
• Updating signage and markings 
• Lighting  

• Bridge expansion joints 

 
 
 PROJECT SCHEDULE 

• Construction starts summer 2023 
• Expected completion is spring 2024 

• Expect overnight lane closures from 10 p.m. to 6 a.m. 
• Expect temporary lane closures when work requires. 

• Expect noise and light from construction equipment. 
• Estimated cost: $10.9 million 

CONTACT US 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

Barbara Catlin  
Community Outreach Manager 
Cell/Text (941) 302-5048 
Barbara.catlin@dot.state.fl.us 

Adam Rose  
Communications Specialist 
(863) 519-2774  
Adam.Rose@dot.state.fl.us 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
SR 64 FROM 43RD STREET WEST TO 15TH STREET WEST and  

10th STREET WEST TO 10th STREET EAST RESURFACING,  
CITY OF BRADENTON, MANATEE COUNTY, FL 

http://www.SWFLroads.com
mailto:Patricia.Pichette@dot.state.fl.us

